
 

 
 

 

To our valued customers, 

As the situation around the COVID-19 (coronavirus) continues to 

evolve, and the World Health Organization has declared the 

outbreak a pandemic. We want to let you know that CCE Rentals 

has been closely monitoring the situation, and to share details 

about how our team is responding to support our customers. 

Rest assured that now more than ever, the health and safety of our 

team members, our customers, and the communities where we 

coexist, is the top priority for us. 
  

● We’re closely following the guidance and advice from the 

Public Health Agency of Canada, the Centre for Disease 

Control, the World Health Organization, and other global and 

provincial health agencies. Additionally, CCE Rentals has 

established a strict sanitization regimen of our workspace, tools 

and equipment. 

● We want you to feel at ease in renting our equipment and 

having your equipment serviced in our facilities; as a result, we 

have introduced more rigorous cleaning measures and equipped 

team members with additional hygiene measures, sanitization 

and safety items. 

● The role you can play as our beloved customers is after using 

our equipment, ensure to sanitize commonly touched areas. 

Such as; steering wheels, shifters, ignition switches, control 

panels etc. 
  

 


